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 This is the last PGME newsletter of 2019. Find important updates below for our PAs 

as well as our PDs. Please click the button(s) below to go directly to the information 

relevant to you.  
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Reminder: New Process for Fellows/Electives 

Rotation Onboarding at PHC Sites 

Please email pgme.electivesandfellows@ubc.ca to 

inform the PGME Office if your program has any 

Clinical Fellows, Visiting Electives or Postgrad Trainees 

who will be at SPH, MSJH and/or HFH.  

 More details can be found here: New PHC Onboarding 

Process 
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